
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                   NOTICE  

Date – 10-08-2022 

                   All staff members (Teaching & Non –Teaching ) & students are hereby informed that  the college 

                   will remain closed on  16th Aug 2022 on the occasion of Pateti.  

                  However,  staff members ( teaching / non – teaching ) on admission duty  will join the college on 16th Aug 

                  for FYJC admission work.  

 

                                                                                                 

                                                                                                     PRINCIPAL  

                                                                                                 Smita Bhosale  

          

 


